Voicemail for Friday, October 16th
Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School, with messages for Friday, October 16th. 
Please see attached Harry Miller Happenings for events for the upcoming week. 
Picture re-takes will be held on Monday, October 26th in the morning. 
Bus evacuation practice will take place for all students on Thursday, October 29th in the morning.  We appreciate the drivers taking time to review these practices with all of our students. 
We will have our first dance on Thursday, October 29th from 6 to 8 p.m. Permission slips will be sent home at the end of next week to provide more details. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year Harry Miller Middle School would like to have a career day so that our students can be exposed to various occupations.  We are tentatively looking at the afternoon of November 18th as our day.  The plan is to have guests from several professions speak for approximately 20 minutes to a group of students.  We will rotate through several groups, so the same talk could be given 3-5 times.  If you are passionate about your job and would like to share it with our youth, please contact Mary Clarke!  We are looking for all trades and professions. Mrs. Clarke’s email is mclarke@nbed.nb.ca

Thank you for your attention to these items and have a nice weekend. 

